
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This coming Friday is the last day of the 1st quarter. Make sure that you are looking at 

PowerSchool with your child and encouraging them to take care of any missing assignments. 

This is a great opportunity to talk with your child about their progress. 

 

Students will complete their reading and math benchmark assessments on Monday and 

Wednesday mornings this coming week. Please make sure your student is at school on time.  

 

Our Fall Showcase of Success is coming up on Thursday, November 14th. Parents are invited to 

attend with their students. I have attached a flier with more information to this week’s Weekly 

Email Update.  

 

Boys’ volleyball and girls’ soccer will play on Monday at Kiser Middle. Football and 

cheerleaders will be back in action on Wednesday at home against Southwest Middle. As a 

reminder, students attending home games must be accompanied by a parent or guardian for the 

entire event.  

 

That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


